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PAS/lcm   30th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6, 
 
We have received a positive case result for a pupil in Year 6. 
 
As they have all been eating together in the hall and playing on the field as one 
bubble, we have unfortunately had to close the bubble. 
 
Whilst there has been a lot of media attention around change to guidance, that has 
not yet been issued and we are called upon to follow current Public Health guidance. 
 
We will switch to home learning until isolation ends. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs. P.A.Speed 
Headteacher 
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